
Minutes of the West Norwalk Association 
August 2, 2010 

 
Those Board Members present were:  Joel Zaremby, Galen Wells, Linda Forcellina, 
Margaret Karl, Ron Brown, Ron Paladino and Bob Wagman   Gay Mac Leod was a 
guest.  
 
The President, Joel Zaremby, called the meeting to order at 7:33.  
 
The Minutes of the July 12th meeting were presented.  On the last paragraph of the first 
page it was Joel who said Cafero was now not opposing the zoning change for Dolce, not 
Ron Paladino.  Linda Forcellina moved to approve the minutes with that correction and 
Bob Wagman seconded the motion and the minutes were approved with the correction.   
 
Linda presented the Treasurer’s Report.  Ron Paladino moved to accept the Report and 
Margaret Karl seconded the motion.  The motion was unanimously approved.   
 
The Annual Meeting will be held at Dolce on September 26th from 3:00 to 6:00.  It will 
cost us $8.00 per person same as the Holiday party.  Gay Mac Leod negotiated a great 
deal for us.   
 
Joel will speak, Chris Potts will speak about the need for new Board members, Bob 
Wagman will speak about the SWRPA study and Linda will speak about dues.  Galen, 
Ron Paladino’s wife Lisa and Linda will sit and take care of the signing in table.  Linda 
will have a list where people can sign up for being an ambassador.  Gay will post pictures 
of “Keep Norwalk Beautiful Day”, which was a very successful event, as well as pictures 
of our Little League team and the presentation of the check to Principal Martinez.  Joel 
will see to it that a press release is sent to the papers and that the newsletter drops in time 
for people to have notice of the meeting.   
 
Chief McCarthy will speak about the new fire hoses and the Mayor will host an ask the 
Mayor segment.  People running for Office will be able to speak for 2 minutes each.   
 
Joel announced he has not decided whether to continue as President for another year. He 
will make his decision by the annual meeting. 
 
We will meet for a final time before the meeting on September 20th at Fox Run School at 
7:30.   
 
The discussion of Dolce was tabled until after the Annual Meeting.  
 
Bob Wagman moved to a adjourned the meeting and Linda Seconded the motion.  The 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:05  
 
Respectfully Submitted, Galen Wells, Secretary  


